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Serving those who have nowhere else to go

May 10, 2024

Re: 2025 Policyholder Surcharges — “Workers Compensation”, “Automobile/Homeowners”
and “All Other” Categories

Dear Member Insurer:

In accordance with this Association’s Plan of Operation, please consider this letter as notification
that there were no “workers compensation”, “automobile/homeowners” or “all other” category
premium charges during 2024. In 2024, the California Insurance Guarantee Association’s Board
of Governors have elected not to declare an assessment for the “workers compensation”,
“automobile/homeowners” or “all other” lines of business. This is the same as the previous year.
Therefore, member insurers should not surcharge policies written in the “workers
compensation”, “automobile/homeowners” and “all other” categories with effective dates of

January 1, 2025 through December 31, 2025.

If you have any questions, you may contact us at members(@ciga.org.

Sincerely,

il Lot

Brad Roeber
Executive Director
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To elect to receive this letter electronically (via email) instead of by mail, please email members@ciga.org. In the
email, please include your company’s NAIC number(s), the desired recipients’ names, titles, and email addresses
(limit to 3 emails).

A generic version of this letter is also available for download on the CIGA website at:
www.ciga.org/resources/for-member-insurers

California Insurance Guarantee Association ¢ P. O. Box 29066 Glendale, CA 91209 ¢ FAX: 818.291.1863
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